MSHSL REGION ONE A 
3570 STONE POINT DRIVE NE

ROCHESTER, MN  55906
TO:
High School Principals and Activities Directors
FROM:  Brad Johnson; Region One A Executive Secretary

RE: 
Triple “A” Awards Program (Academics, Arts, and Athletics)
DATE:  September 13, 2023
We are excited to celebrate the 36th year of honoring Minnesota’s top high school seniors

through the Triple “A” Award Program.  This program, initiated in 1988, recognizes

students who excel in academics, arts, and athletics.

To be eligible for nomination, seniors must have a “B” or higher grade point average and

actively participate in league-sponsored athletic and fine arts activities.  Each school may

nominate two qualifying students - - one female and one male.  The selected Triple “A” Award recipients (four in total) will be granted a four-year $1,000 scholarship.

This year’s Nomination Form will be available on the league website under the awards 

section in mid-October.  After you have selected your students and have completed the forms, please send them to the indicated Principals listed below.  

Completed forms are not to be sent to the Region Secretary.
Sub-Region 1 schools send your forms to Perry Iberg at Lake City;
piberg@lake-city.k12.mn.us
Sub-Region 2 schools send your forms to Matt Ryan at Kenyon-Wanamingo;
mattryan@kw.k12.mn.us
Sub-Region 3 schools send your forms to Michael Mangan at Houston;

michael.mangan@hps294.us

Sub-Region 4 schools send your forms to Luke Lutterman at Triton;

llutterman@triton.k12.mn.us
After the Sub-Region Selection Committees have selected the boy and girl nominees, the Principal in charge will mail the Sub-Region winners and all the Sub-Region nominee forms to Brad Johnson.  The final boy and girl winners for the Region will be selected by the Region Committee at their January 31st meeting.  The AAA winners will be recognized at the Section Boys and Girls Basketball Finals in March.
The completed forms must be sent to the indicated Principal no later than:

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2023

If you have questions, please call Brad Johnson at 507-993-7856 or email at bj50johnson@gmail.com 
